
               

                        News Notes for March 1st, 2024 

Dear Parents and Students of Prince of Peace 

Lutheran Church and School, 

 

Thought for the Day 

 
 

 

 
1-11 See’s Candy Spring Fundraiser 

5 Spring Picture Day 

6 Student of the Month Awards- 9:55am 

7 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Mr. Jones 

19 PTAL Meeting 6:30pm 

22 Parent Fundraiser Event- NOON 

DISMISSAL 

22 3rd Quarter Ends 

27 3rd Quarter and SOM Awards- 2:30pm 

28 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Mrs. Salazar 

28 Maundy Thursday- NOON DISMISSAL 

29- 4/7 NO SCHOOL- Easter Break 

 

 
8 School Resumes 

15 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Miss Maria 

16 PTAL Meeting- 6:30pm 

19 Family Talent Show Night 

30 HAPPY BIRTHDAY- Mrs. Walton 

 

 
Dear Parents, 

 

It was great to see so many of you here at Open House last 

night! What a great night! We were blessed to have some 

families come last night to see the school for the first time. 

We pray they will join our family here at Prince of Peace. 

This week and last week the teachers and I prayed for 

these students: Emma (K), Conrad (4), Lenin (3), 

Annejulissa (7), Colin (6), Levi (2), Amira (5), and the 

Board of Education here at Prince of Peace. 

As we start the new month of March let me remind you of 

some of the wonderful ways that you can be involved in 

what goes on here at Prince of Peace Lutheran School. 

March 5 – Spring Pictures -we sent out a flyer if you 

wanted your child to be photographed if  you didn’t turn 

this in please email me at: 

jviolette!princeofpeaceanaheim.org no later 

than today (March 1)and let me know you would like your 

child photographed. No fee is due unless you decide to 

purchase pictures. 

March 6- Student of the month awards will be given out 

after chapel. 

March 7 – First ever “SNACK and CHAT” will take 

place for any parents who would like to come. In the 

STEAM room from 5:00-6:00. No agenda just a time to 

chat with me.. 

March 12 – SEEDS parent night 6:30-7:30 – “Social 

Media and how to keep your kids safe” all parents no 

matter how old or young your kids are should come to this 

1 hour informational about this important topic we all deal 

with. Child care will be provided but please call the office 

by the day of the event so we know how many kids to 

expect. $50 Amazon gift card raffled off and free dress 

passes for all parents who attend for their kids. 

March 22 – Parent Hawaiian GALA. Fun time and great 

things to bid on. See more information to come on this but 

keep this evening open, all parents are invited to attend. 

Get your tickets in the office. 

Easter Break is from 12:00pm on March 28th, and we 

come back to school on Monday, April 8th. 

 

God is Good and We are Blessed, 

Mr. Violette 

jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org 

mailto:jviolette@princeofpeaceanaheim.org


 
EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION HAS BEGUN 

We have begun Early Bird Registration for the 2024-2025 
School Year!  Registration packets are being sent home 
with your child.  Register before April 26th to take 
advantage of our Early Bird Discount!   
 
*EARLY BIRD DRAWINGS 

• The first 24 families to register (and pay their 
registration fee in full), will be entered into a 
drawing for a $500 AMAZON gift card! 

• Register before April 26th, to be entered into a 
drawing for FREE REGISTRATION! 

 

 
SEE’s CANDY SPRING FUNDRAISER 

Our See’s Candy Spring Fundraiser has begun!  Flyers 
have been sent home with your student.  Orders are due 
no later than Friday, March 8th.  You may also order 
online at: 
https://www.yumraising.com/secure/princeops_prince_of_
peace10/HeaWal8060/ 

 

 
PARENT GALA 

Join us for our Parent Gala on Friday, March 22nd, from 
6:30-9:00pm!  We will have complimentary desserts and 
entertainment, food and mocktails will be available for 
purchase.  We will also have a silent auction, with 
baskets to bid on, one of them being tickets to see 
Jennifer Lopez!  Tickets are available for purchase in the 
school office.  $10 for a single ticket, or $15 for a couple.  
Hope to see you there! 
 

 
SNACK AND CHAT 

Join us on Thursday, March 7th, from 5:00-6:00pm, for our 
first ever “Snack and Chat” with our principal, Mr. 
Violette!  This will be an open-forum, where parents are 
able to ask questions and discuss anything on their mind!  
We ask that this be an adult-only event, childcare will 
NOT be available.  Hope to see you there! 

 
 

 
GATE KEYPAD 

We have a new keypad on the gate!  We have assigned 
everyone their own PIN number, this will be a 4 digit PIN, 
followed by a #.  The PIN #’s will only work between the 
hours of 7:00am-6:00pm, Monday-Friday, when school is 
in session.  The bell will still be available for visitors, and 
those coming in outside school hours.  
 

 
SEEDS Parent Information Night 

SEEDS will be holding a Parent Information Night on 
Tuesday, March 12, from 6:30-7:30.  This will be about 
SOCIAL MEDIA, and how to keep children safe.  We will 
be giving free dress passes to all the students whose 
parents attend, and you will be entered into a drawing for 
a $50 Amazon gift card!  Childcare will be provided.   
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